Athletic Director Report March 6, 2013

The spring sports programs will be starting soon for athletes who are interested in Softball, Baseball, Girls Soccer and Middle School Wrestling. Coaches for each sport have been meeting with students who may be interested in joining their teams. So far, the numbers are looking good and each team should have enough team members to support the programs.

The Girls Coop softball team is new this year for Bayfield. We have approximately 10 -12 girls signed up to play. All of them are excited and ready to start practice on March 11th. The program hasn't been around for some time so we are all looking forward to see softball played again as a team sport for our school. The practices and games will be played in Washburn.

Coaches' evaluations for fall and winter sports teams are taking place and should be completed soon.

Notation: I have been in discussion with Steve Dunn, Facilities Manager regarding the need of a fitness room for our student athletes. We have looked at various rooms in the school building but have come up short in regards to an area that could serve as a fitness room. There are one or two areas that may work however; overall, it's minimal at best. Hopefully, in the near future we can discuss and look at possibilities that may work for our school.

Sincerely submitted,

Jeff Gordon
Athletic Director